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Message from the Officer in Charge of UNMIK

on the occasion of Easter

PRISTINA – The Officer in Charge of UNMIK Mr. Robert E. Sorenson issued the following statement on the occasion of Easter:

“On behalf of the Special Representative of the Secretary-General, Mr. Zannier, I send my sincere greetings to all communities of Kosovo who observe Easter, a significant occasion that reminds us of humanity’s ability to embrace forgiveness and renew itself for everlasting peace. May the joy of Easter and new life find a place in your hearts."
